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Before the 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
   In the Matter of 
 
Standardized and Enhanced Disclosure 
Requirements for Television Broadcast 
Licensee Public Interest Obligations 
 
Extension of the Filing Requirement For 
Children’s Television Programming Report  
(FCC Form 398) 

 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
MM Docket No. 00-168 
 
 
 
MM Docket No. 00-44 

 
REQUEST TO DELAY SUNSHINE PERIOD 

 
 The National Association of Broadcasters (NAB)1 respectfully requests that the 

Commission grant a two day delay (until the close of business on Tuesday, April 24, 

2012) in the imposition of the sunshine period in the above-captioned proceeding. 

 Certain of the proposals in this proceeding (particularly those involving placing 

broadcasters’ political files online) have proved controversial and difficult to resolve.  

Discussions between broadcasters, Commissioners and FCC staff about these 

proposals continued during the NAB Show in Las Vegas, which ended only yesterday.  

Because the Commission agenda meeting is scheduled for April 27, 2012, the sunshine 

period prohibition is scheduled to come into effect for this proceeding later today, April 

20, 2012.  NAB hereby requests a two business day delay of the imposition of the 

sunshine period (until close of business on April 24, 2012) to permit interested parties to 

                                                 
1
 NAB is a nonprofit trade association that advocates on behalf of local radio and 

television stations and broadcast networks before Congress, the Federal 
Communications Commission and other federal agencies, and the courts. 
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continue these informative discussions and to work toward resolution of the final issues 

in the above-captioned proceeding.  

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
      NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF  
      BROADCASTERS 
 
 
 
      _________________________ 
      Jane E. Mago 
      Jerianne Timmerman 
 
      1771 N Street, NW 
      Washington, DC  20036 
      (202) 429-5430 
 
 
April 20, 2012 
 
 

 
 


